
VOLUNTEERS 
Parents, students and senior citizens can all work as volunteers in the media center. 

Planning for volunteers 
Here is a list of tasks that volunteers can perform in the media center. (Remember that tasks given to student volunteers should be dependent upon their age and ability.) 

· Arrange displays/bulletin boards 

· Assist with book fairs 

· Assist with inventory 

· Check in/process magazines 

· Check out materials 

· Clean and straighten 

· Photocopy materials 

· File catalogs 

· Help to locate materials 

· Laminate materials 

· Mend books 

· Organize materials 

· Process new materials 

· Read shelves 

· Read to/with children 

· Shelve materials 

· Work with students on research, technology, etc. 

Parent volunteer recruitment 
Media specialists should actively recruit parent volunteers for the media center. In some schools, parent volunteer recruitment is handled by the PTA. If not, here are some strategies that may be helpful: 

· Speak at the first PTA meeting or Back to School Night on the opportunities and rewards of volunteering in the media center 

· Make volunteer recruitment forms available as part of the registration information. 
· Send a recruitment form home to all parents. Some PTAs send home an interest sheet for parents to let them know of the many ways they volunteer at their child’s school. Make sure volunteering in the Media Center is on the list.
Student volunteer recruitment 
Media specialists can actively recruit student volunteers for the media center. Here are some strategies that may be helpful: 

· Student volunteers can be recruited at all levels through your feeder high school service learning program 

· Brochures and applications can be sent home with students 

· Work with your guidance counselor/classroom teachers to locate and utilize those students who need a place to belong 

Retaining Volunteers 
Here are some suggestions for retaining volunteers: 

· Be flexible; remember that they are volunteers not paid employees. 

· Make your volunteers feel appreciated. 

· Remember that satisfied and happy volunteers can be the best advocates for the library media program.
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